
Dear Beloved Parishioners, 

As I prepare to step into retirement, my heart is filled with gratitude for each and every one of 

you. It has been a true blessing to serve alongside you in our journey of faith. 

Reflecting on the years we've spent together, I am reminded of the countless moments of joy, 

laughter, and love we've shared. Your support and kindness have been a guiding light in my 

ministry. 

I am excited about this new chapter in my life, but I will dearly miss our Sunday services, 

community events, and the cherished friendships we have built. 

Please know that you will always hold a special place in my heart. I encourage you to continue to 

love and support one another as you carry on the mission of our church. 

Thank you for the memories, the prayers, and the love. May God bless you all abundantly. 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Name] 


